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Online meeting with leading scientists of the World Bank
Leading World Bank Scientists, including William Young (CAWEP Program Manager), Azad Abdulhamid
(Lead Water Management Specialist), Khairi Al-Jamal (Lead Water Management Specialist), Shavkat
Rakhmatullaev (Chief Water Resources Specialist) , Togjan Alibekova (specialist in water resources
management) organized an online meeting on the topic "Exchange of views with representatives on
improving water security and adaptation to climate change within the framework of the water and energy
program in Central Asia."

The rector of TIIAME professor Umurzakov U.P. attended at the meeting, as well as 1st Deputy rector prof.
Mirzaev B.S., Deputy rector for International Cooperation Salokhiddinov A.T., Dean of the Faculty of Hydro
reclamation Fatkhulloev A.M., Head of the Department of Irrigation and Land Reclamation Begmatov I.A.,
Head of the Department of Ecology and Water Management Karimov A.Kh., Head of the Department of
Hydraulic Structures and Engineering Structures Bakiev M.R., Director of the Center for Advanced Studies
and Retraining of Personnel at TIIAME G.T.Bekmirzaev, and the head of the department of international
cooperation Rakhmonov Sh. The rector of TIIAME professor Umurzakov U.P. opened the meeting,
introduced the staff of the institute. In turn, William Young introduced the World Bank experts. Then an
exchange of views took place on the scope of regional and local work on water resources management in
Uzbekistan. It was noted that the scale of work in the water sector is accelerating and it is important to
introduce an integrated approach to solving regional water problems, including improving the
qualifications of water sector employees. The meeting took place in a warm and friendly atmosphere. The
World Bank noted the fact that the institute plays an important role in the water sector of the Republic of
Uzbekistan.
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